From: Kelli Segroves <segrovek@slhs.org>

Sent: Monday, July 29, 2024 2:15 PM

To: Kamerron Slay <Kamerron.Slay @iic.idaho.gov>
Subject: Rulemaking Meeting

CAUTION: This email originated outside the State of Idaho network. Verify links and attachments BEFORE you click or
open, even if you recognize and/or trust the sender. Contact your agency service desk with any concerns.

My thoughts:

305.06

Regarding Darin Monroe’s comment regarding notification that an electronic payment has been made
because he wants to be made aware of what payments have been issued to his client, what’s wrong with
copies of the NOCS being sent to the claimant’s attorney or in all our cases, if the claimants attorney
wants an updated payment history, we provide that to them. The payment history would provide a
history of all payments, the amount, and the dates.

Thank you,

Relle Segroves
Sr. Manager
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